


All About Mrs. Craig



Supply Drop Off
August 11th 4-6pm

*Teachers will be located outside of Southwest Elementary.  
*Families can drive through and drop off school supplies and meet the teacher  
briefly in the line. 
**Please make sure your child’s supplies are labeled on the outside of the bag  
with his/her name.  If you would prefer to drop their bookbag with their name 
and supplies in it that would work also. 
*Staff will deliver the supplies to the classroom, so they are ready for Thursday. 

*You may also bring any books/supplies that need to be returned from the Spring. 



Water Bottles

*Students will be spending more time outside when the weather  
permits.  PE and Music will be held outside weather pending  
along with recess. 

*To ensure safety, drinking fountains will be turned off  
except for the bottle filling station.  Please send a refillable  
water bottle with your child labeled with their name. 

Mrs. Craig



Masks
*Students will be expected to wear a mask at school. It is a good idea to  
have one or two extra masks in your child’s bookbag. 

*Please write your child’s name on their masks.  

*You may want to have your child start wearing their mask throughout  
the day to help ease this transition. 

Mrs. Cra
ig



Technology Info.

https://gcsdstaff.org/3rdgrade/

Class Blog SeeSaw

*Log in codes will come home 
with your child in the first few days.

What is SeeSaw?  Here is a quick video  
that explains it. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pzlrtDR84KY



Team Craig’s Classroom



Transportation
*Since we will not have the opportunity to talk at Back to School Night, I will not 
be able to determine your child’s transportation mode.  Please email me  
as to whether your child will be a walker, car rider, bus rider or if they will go to SAFE. 

             mcraig@geneseoschools.org 

*If your child has a change to the normal transportation, you may email me, jot a note in  
their assignment notebook or call the school office (309-945-0699).



Contact Me

mcraig@geneseoschools.org

309-945-0699

*Please don’t ever hesitate to call or email me.  We are on the same team and 
want to see your child become the BEST they can be.



Let’s Rock and Roll! 

*See you on 
Thursday, August 13th! 

(virtually or in person) 


